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Temple Israel established 1914

the bulle lnTI

A Blessing for Our Community

May our synagogue be a vibrant and holy place. A place where people join together to learn and to
contemplate, to be kind and to be purposeful, to be silent and to be energetic, to be forgiving and to
be loving, to understand commandment and obligation, to work for peace, freedom, and prosperity
in a broken world, to find faith and be guided on a journey of the spirit. May our synagogue be a
vibrant and holy place so that we may be strengthened by God, community, and acts of loving-
kindness.

Rabbi Karyn Kedar, Amen, 132
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T A B L E  O F
C O N T E N T S

Racial Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion (REDI) means
recognizing the holiness of each individual and affirming
and reflecting the actual diversity of Jewish people. The
URJ is dedicated to representing individuals across the
gender spectrum, including transgender, nonbinary, and
gender-expansive individuals. 

For more information about the Reform Movement's
stance on inclusivity and a quick guide to pronouns,
please visit
https://urj.org/what-we-do/audacious-
hospitality/quick-guide-pronouns. 
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Temple Israel founded in 1914 is a Reform Congregation affiliated with the Union for Reform
Judaism. Temple Israel is truly our House of Worship, Study and Gathering. For over a century,
our synagogue embodies the ritual warmth and ceremonial beauty of our Jewish tradition while
serving as the center for worship, life-cycle celebration and events, education, social justice, and
activities and gatherings for all ages. We are an inclusive and actively engaged community. We
welcome singles and couples, interfaith couples and families, LGBTQ Jews and those seeking to
convert to Judaism. Temple Israel values the diversity of Jewish expression and community. 

Friday, May 2, 6:00 p.m.
ARZA Shabbat

Saturday, May 3, 12:00 p.m. 
Rabbi Jasper’s Farewell Picnic

Sunday, May 4, 9:00 a.m.
Shorashim Closing Session & TJ’s at Main Event

Monday, May 12, 6:00 p.m.
Brotherhood After Hours

Sunday, May 18, 3:00-5:00 p.m.
Temple Israel’s 2025 Annual Fundraiser &

Deconsecration Ceremony

Saturday, May 24, 10:30 a.m.
Bat Mitzvah of Maddy Katz

Sunday, June 1, 10:30 a.m.
Sociable Seniors @ Philbrook

Sunday, June 1, 6:30 p.m.
Tikkun Leil Shavuot

Saturday, June 7, 7:00 p.m.
Brotherhood Night at Drillers Baseball

Sunday, June 8, 10:00 a.m.
Temple Israel Annual Meeting

Sunday, June 22, 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.
Temple Israel Garage Sale

Friday, June 27, 6:00 p.m.
Rabbi Weinstein’s Farewell Service & Oneg
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by Rabbi Michael Weinstein
Temple Israel Senior RabbiR A B B I  R E M A R K S
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It is with bittersweet emotion that I share these words with you. Like the
maror that we eat from the Passover Seder plate, the bitterness I am
experiencing is strong, pungent, and a bit spicy. Over these past seven
years, I have grown to love our Temple Israel Family. We laughed and
cried; we celebrated and mourned. 

With all of you as my teachers, I have sat at your feet as you have all
been sages to my rabbinate and my life. You have taught me to embrace
some of our strongest Jewish values. Emet and Emunah, Truth and Faith 

do not always correspond. Yet, they emphasize the importance of living a transcendent life, a
life of purpose, filled with meaning, and the wrestling acceptance of a higher power. 

Kavod and Derech Eretz resonate through the hallowed walls of our Temple Family. Respect
and the Path of the Earth provide us with a framework to live in community. Treating the
Other and one another with grace while providing dignity and acknowledging the inherent
value as we are created B’tzelem Elohim, in the Image of God. In this same vein, we
acknowledge the value of Shalom Bayit, maintaining harmony and respect within our
congregational family.

Friends, the most coveted value I am learning, for me personally, is that of Savlanut, Patience.
Sometimes, a moment requires us to take a step back, consider the situation, consider our
words, act, or perhaps not act. Rash decisions and emotional unrest may often cause more
challenges and frustration. I have learned that it is best to be planful and calm… patient.

The sweetness I am experiencing is like that of Torah; the rabbis teach us that Torah is  as
nourishing as milk and sweet as honey. On Shavuot, we indulge in milk and honey, connecting 

Very few people receive the blessing of a year in their
early 50s to start fresh, rediscover themselves, and
renew into the person they are meant to be. This is
what you have given me. In the coming year, I plan to
study in Israel, complete the Doctor of Ministry degree I
am working on through Phillips Theological Seminary,
do yoga and meditate, find my center, and rediscover
Torah Lishma, learning for the sake of learning. 

our senses to Torah's depth, wealth, and sweetness. My
Temple Family, you have given me a gift, for which I am
deeply grateful: a sabbatical year. For the past fifteen
years, I have selflessly given myself to congregational
life, often at the expense of myself, my person, and my
family. Seven of those years have been spent with you
at Temple Israel.
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With bittersweet emotion, I will cherish the memories of the good we have accomplished
together. I will continue to learn from the mistakes I have made. I will forever carry Temple
Israel in my heart; I am honored to have been a piece of the 111-year story, which
comprises Temple Israel’s history and the narrative of Jewish life in Tulsa.

I am thankful for all that Temple Israel has given me, for all of this and more.

S C H O L A R  I N
R E S I D E N C E

W E E K E N D

Throughout the weekend of March 28-
30, Temple Israel hosted Rabbi Jeff
Salkin as our 2025 Scholar in
Residence, with special guest Cantor
Daniel Singer. Our guests drew a crowd
to discuss Judaism’s relationship with
everything from Israel to Bob Dylan.

I am excited to be able to spend the High Holy Days as a Cruising Rabbi in the Caribbean
or some far-off sea. In the coming year, I also hope to see thousands of miles of our
beautiful country from the saddle of my motorcycle and maybe even learn to work on
motorcycles a bit. Of course, I plan to volunteer my time and skills in a meaningful way,
making a difference in my little corner of the world.

In gratitude,
Michael
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As I write this, I look forward to the Congregational Seder our Temple clergy and staff will lead. I
anticipate that this event will bring together a large number of Temple members. This
enriching experience will allow us to participate in the retelling of the Exodus and reflect on
our congregation’s current journey.

Passover symbolizes continuous transformation—moving from one place or state of being to
another, a better one filled with even more promise and potential. This concept highlights the
inherent nature of human existence: we are constantly evolving and transforming, whether we
embrace it, recognize it, or choose it. 

The Next Dor Leadership has reported an updated plan for constructing our future Temple
building. Demolition of the existing structure is set to begin in late September and is expected
to take eight weeks. As the old building makes way for the new, groundwork will be laid for a
Temple designed to serve our community.

We look forward to witnessing this transformation and completing the new Temple by
December 2026. As we embark on this journey, we envision a place where tradition meets
innovation, enabling our Temple community to flourish and inspire future generations. Thank
you to everyone involved in the Next Dor project and those who donated. This is an inspiring
time for our Temple community!

p4
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B O A R D  U P D A T E

As you know one of my jobs as Temple President is to write a message in
the Temple Bulletin. I feel it is important for the congregation to get to
know all the Temple leadership, so I have asked each member of the
Executive Committee to write a Bulletin article in my place. This month’s
article is written by Leisa Weintraub, Secretary.

Brina Reinstein
Temple Israel Board President

A special mazel tov to
our President, as the
Jewish Federation of
Tulsa honors her at this
year’s Annual Campaign
Dinner.
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the remainder of the project. Reaching this milestone is a major step forward, and you can
expect to see visible progress in the coming months. Our Leadership Team continues to
meet weekly—often more frequently—to oversee every detail. We are actively working with
our architects and consultants on key decisions regarding furnishings, fixtures, heating
systems, AV, and more. Here is the projected timeline:

End of June 2025 – Temple will be vacated, and office operations will transition to
temporary locations on the Zarrow Campus
July through September 2025 – Bidding, contract awards, and permitting will continue.
September 2025 – Building demolition will occur.
September 2025 through December 2026 – The full construction phase begins.
December 2026 – We move in to our new home!

On the fundraising front, we’re making excellent progress! We’ve now raised over $12.3 million
toward our $13 million goal. If you haven’t yet made a commitment and would like to speak
with someone from our team, please don’t hesitate to contact Brina—we’d love to connect
with you.

Thank you for your continued support, enthusiasm, and dedication as we move forward
together.

We’re pleased to share that the Design Development (DD)
phase with our architects at Finegold Alexander is now
complete! We have officially entered the final phase—
Construction Documents (CD)—which will carry us through 

N E X T D O R  C A M P A I G N

Our moving timetable has been pushed back a bit, so
the new date for our Temple Israel Garage Sale is
Saturday, June 22, from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM  We will
have many items, including educational supplies,
furniture, Judaica, kitchen items, and more!

We will need many volunteers to make this sale a
success. If you are able to help, please contact Lesley
Bumgarner via email at lesley@templetulsa.com or call
the temple office to reach her.

by Jon Stolper
NextDor Chair

Temple Israel Garage Sale Update!
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R A B B I  J A S P E R

C O M M U N I T Y  O U T R E A C H + E D U C A T I O N
It’s hard to believe that three years have passed. It feels like yesterday
that I was posting in the Young Jewish Professionals group, inviting
everyone to my first service at Temple Israel. How does one summarize
three years of meaningful conversations, learning, and growing? I would
like to share a few highlights that have made this time special. If I
haven’t mentioned something, it is not because it wasn’t important;
instead, there have been too many to name.

I remember during Tashlich in my first year, we were at the Gathering Place Lodge, and I
bought ice cream for everyone like I usually do. However, someone cut the line and tried to
sneak past me, ordering with the group. I spoke up, mentioning that this was a group order and
that he could not order with us. Sorry, Marc Bookbinder. Now I know you’re a congregant!

I was surprised the first time I ever received applause after a sermon! I remember preaching
about how our text could tell us how to be good slave owners while we were still in the Book
of Exodus. I never thought Jews would ever applaud a sermon. Thanks!

I still think about all those cakes you lovingly baked for me for my Installation. I felt so loved in
that moment, and deeply touched by the support. 

 
I remember the first Pride parade I marched in, before I even began my service to Temple
Israel! I was holding a rainbow umbrella and excitedly meeting everyone, wondering if every
summer would be that hot! Then we marched in the MLK Jr. parade in January, and I
wondered if Tulsa even had a winter.   

Of course, Shorashim and Midrasha
have held a special place in my heart
these past three years. Seeing the joy
of learning that has been cultivated
and the pride when the kids come up
to the bima to lead a prayer on
Sunday mornings has made waking
up that early worth it every time.  

Together, we had some enjoyable
learning! Whether learning about
allyship with Rabbi Mike Moskovitz or
talking about the 50 Shades of
Talmud during Yom Kippur, I always
walked away learning something from
each of you.
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I did the math. Over the past three years, I have
had over eighty cups of coffee with potential new
congregants. Because of you, I have gladly
adopted a new coffee addiction. However, the
results speak for themselves when you see the
diversity of individuals at our pre-negs on Friday
nights. I feel honored that so many of you shared
vulnerable moments with me and let me into your
lives. Thank you.
 
Finally, I have had the most profound pleasure
working beside incredible colleagues. Lesley, you
and I would get into wonderful trouble together.
You have taught me so much about being detail-
oriented and seeing a project to completion.
Jenny, you remind me of a Disney princess. I
could listen to you sing all day. Thank you for
sharing the Bima with me so often and helping
with everything administrative. Jory, you taught
me to be better about how a congregation
spends money, and our mutual love for TV shows
constantly made me eager to talk. And Kelsey,
can I just say thank you? You came in and offered
the school and me so much support. I truly
cherish everything you have done. 

Thank you for these past three years. I will truly
miss you.

Rabbi Jasper
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T E M P L E  F A M I L Y by Lesley Bumgarner
Director of Congregational Life
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Temple Israel’s 2025 Annual Fundraiser & Deconsecration Ceremony will be held
on Sunday, May 18, from 3:00-5:00 PM. Please visit the website for information.

Lech L’Cha: Go Forth!

At Temple Israel we are currently in a time of great excitement and
change as we will soon move out of our current building and begin the
process of constructing our new building. In keeping with our
experience in moving forward, the theme of Temple Israel's 2025
Annual Fundraiser is Lech L'Cha, which means "go forth".  On Sunday,
May 18th from 3:00-5:00 PM, as a culmination of this fundraising
effort, we will gather at Temple.  

We will enjoy a Mediterranean grazing table, hear our Tulsa Mayor’s proclamation, and Zoom
with our architects from Finegold Alexander. In addition, all in attendance will have the
opportunity to share their favorite memories of Temple Israel and their hopes for our future.
Rabbi Weinstein will lead us in a meaningful ceremony to deconsecrate our Temple Israel
building and close the afternoon. All in attendance will take home a small piece of Temple
Israel to treasure. 

Please look for an invitation in your mailbox. We are hoping for 100% participation from our
Temple Israel family. Your support is essential as we go forth.
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T E M P L E  T A K E S

Sisterhood Shabbat Brotherhood Shabbat

Purim
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T E M P L E  T A K E S
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Congregational Second
Night Seder

Shorashim Chocolate Seder

“If God gives us mercy, then give us
mercy from all this chocolate!” -

Reuben Waxman
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At our Sisterhood Shabbat on March 14th, we displayed a WRJ Quilt, Wimple and Tallit.
Many of the attendees had comments and questions about the pieces. They tell a
wonderful story and are rich in history, not just of Temple Israel but of WRJ as well. I’ve
asked Carol Stahl to write a piece, and she graciously agreed.  

In early March of 2025, I received a box of
"Precious Cargo" from the President of WRJ.
In this box was a beautiful quilt made of 22
squares representing each of the WRJ
sisterhoods in the Southwest district 22.
We displayed the quilt during Sisterhood
Shabbat when Donna Gantner was selected
to be our 2025 Queen Esther. The material
squares were sent to each Sisterhood and
they were to return it so it could be put
together for the final presentation. This
quilt, along with a tallit and wimple and
challah cover, were displayed at WRJ
conventions, Installations, Sisterhood
Sabbaths, Assemblies, Interim Board
Meetings and other special occasions.  Our
square has our Temple Logo. It depicts the
menorah that stands in the sanctuary,
created by Donna Matlas, and uses a blue
and white theme, representing the colors of
Israel. These special items have travelled to
many places in the past years and have had
a place of honor each time. 

Also in the box was the WRJ Wimple. In the
early part of 2006 Maura Pollack, a
congregant of Temple Israel, was asked to
design and make a beautiful wimple to
wrap the WRJ torah or any congregational
torah in. This was made for the WRJ
Biennial held in Tulsa in February 2006. It
has been used in ceremonies at many
different Temples and 

S I S T E R H O O D
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by Donna Gantner, 
Sisterhood President

Body

was used at the Interim Board Meeting
at Green Family Camp in March 2006.
It has a hand-painted design and also
has embroidered squares around the
outside edge.

Another treasure is the WRJ Tallit. This
was made at an Interim Board Meeting
by the WRJ Executive Committee in
2004. It also has been used as a
chuppah that new board members
stood under when they were installed.

Going to a major function like a
convention or Interim Board meeting
and seeing these things displayed is
one of the most awe-inspiring things
that I have ever experienced. I highly
recommend it. I felt the love in every
corner of the room.

by Carol Stahl
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June means baseball and the annual Driller baseball outing is Saturday, June 7 . The
game starts at 7:00PM at ONEOK field and there will be fireworks after the game. The
Drillers will be playing the world-famous Amarillo Sod Poodles. Tickets are $20.00 each
and include a $5.00 food voucher. The seats will be along the first base line which is
shaded at that time of day. 

th

The number of greeters has dwindled over the last few years and Brotherhood is looking
for a few good greeters. You do not have to be a member of Brotherhood, nor do you
have to be male. Any adult congregant can be a greeter. Being a greeter provides a
great service to the Temple and gives you an opportunity to visit with people you may
not have seen in a while. In a normal month, you will be asked one time to serve as a
greeter. Please contact the Temple office if you are interested.

B R O T H E R H O O D
by Craig Kovin, 
Brotherhood President
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Brotherhood is “springing” into action with
several events planned in the coming
months. Monday, May 12  is our next
Brotherhood after Hours. It will be at Chimi’s
at 15  & Peoria and will start at 6PM. This is
open to all members of the congregation,
not just Brotherhood, and we eat, talk and
maybe even have a beer or two. RSVP to the
Temple so we know how big of a space to
reserve. It’s a great way to visit with your
fellow congregants.

th

th

On March 22, the Tulsa Foundation for Architecture conducted tours of Temple
Israel for over 100 visitors. We welcomed our guests with informative displays
and insights into Temple history, thanks to the facilitation of Mark Lobo
(pictured left) and the help of volunteers like Dr. Cathy Kass (pictured right).

Making History
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Josh’s appearance at Brotherhood’s last Breakfast in our current synagogue was also
symbolic of the need to adapt our faith and practice to changing environments. So, let’s
take action:

 Read the weekly report from ARZA. Visit www.ARZA.org/blog to find Rabbi Weinberg’s
insight into the Torah from a modern Israel perspective. 

1.

 Listen to JFT Executive Director Joe Robert’s podcast, For the Love of Zion,
particularly his March 25th interview with Anna Kislanski, IMPJ’s CEO. Find the series in
the Tulsa Jewish Journal at www.jewishtulsa.org. 

2.

 Join the movement by contributing to ARZA through Temple Israel. If you didn’t
include ARZA with your TI membership dues earlier this year, please consider the
importance and become a TI/ARZA member.

3.

 Vote Reform! The election of delegates to the World Zionist Congress continues
through May 4th . Add your vote for the Reform slate to increase the Reform presence
in the 152-member delegation from the U.S. It’s easy to register and vote at
www.ARZA.org

4.

A R Z A by Mark Lobo, 
Committee Chair
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Last month, ARZA President Josh Weinberg delivered a
thoughtful, strong message to Temple Israel via Zoom
about how the Reform movement in Israel is important to
all Jews. He encouraged us to seek an understanding of
how the Reform and Progressive movement (IMPJ) is good
for Israel and most important, good for us. 

Read. Listen. Join. Vote!

Here’s my hope to see you at the Yom
Ha’atzmaut celebration at the Charles
Schusterman Jewish Community Center on
Sunday, May 4th. This year the program is a
Yom Ha’AtzmaEAT Brunch with a huge, exciting
offering of Israeli food, prepared with the
culinary skills of Itzik Levin and Alin Avitan.
Can’t go to Israel this year? Then eat like you’re
there!

Itzik Levin and Dan Kovin cooking up a
feast for the Brotherhood Breakfast in
March during Scholar in Residence
Weekend.



M A Y  +  J U N E  2 0 2 5 / 5 7 8 5

S O C I A B L E  S E N I O R S
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Sandi Tilkin, Chair

On Sunday, June 1st, Sociable Seniors will gather at
Philbrook Museum at 10:30 a.m. Our own Sandi Tilkin,
a Philbrook docent, will guide the group on a tour of
the acclaimed exhibit – ‘SAMURAI: Armor from the
collection of Ann and Gabriel Barbier-Mueller’. The
exhibit has opened to raves, and unveils the culture,
lifestyle and art of the samurai warrior in Japanese
society. Following the tour, participants will move to
Charleston’s restaurant at 37th and Peoria, where
we’ll enjoy lunch together. 

Please note: this particular tour and lunch are limited
to the first 20 participants, so please be in touch
with the Temple office (918-747-1309) (asap and no
later than May 26) to make your reservations. Each
attendee will be responsible for the $14 museum
admission and their own meal. 

Sociable Seniors sponsored a similar outing last year
with a different exhibit, and it was fully attended and
enjoyed by all.

Sociable Seniors is Temple’s fun and activity group
for members and community friends 65+. We enjoy
being together, and always welcome new attendees
and look forward to making new friends. We
schedule activities (on no particular schedule)
multiple times throughout the year, so watch your
BulleTIn and Temple Itinerary on line for future
information.

Sociable Seniors enjoying lunch
and friendly games of Bingo at the
recent March gathering. 

Join Sociable Seniors for
a trip to Philbrook’s

SAMURAI exhibit with
lunch to follow on 

June 1st! 
Space is limited, so RSVP

on the website soon!
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Al & Marlene Tilkin Fund
In Honor of Craig Kovin

2025 Amudim Award Recipient

In Honor of David Gantner
2025 Isaiah Award Recipient

by Stan & Cathey Kessler

 Adult B’nai Mitzvah Fund
In Loving Memory of Marilyn Kulick

by Elaine K. Hauptman

Dundee-Burger Youth Endowment
Fund

In Honor of Dorothy Burger Wright
In Loving Memory of Dorothea Dundee,

Leona Taylor, Berel Dundee
by Janet Dundee & Jeff Darby

General Fund
by Anonymous

In Loving Memory of Irvin Frank
by Julie Frank

In Loving Memory of Pat Snitz 
In Loving Memory of Vellie Bloch

by Linda Brown

Music Fund
by Rick Cohn

In Loving Memory of Marilyn Diamond
by Marcia Weinstein

In Loving Memory of Peter Strummer
by John Sieler

Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund
by Rick Cohn

In Loving Memory of Sonya Scholl
by Eric Scholl

In Loving Memory of Aaron Maissell
by Marc & Irene Bookbinder

by Ed & Betty Sherman
by Stan & Cathey Kessler

by Marcia Weinstein
by Elaine Weise
by John Sieler

by Renee Kaplan
by TI Brotherhood

In Loving Memory of
 Dr. Richard Cummins

by Anne Cummins & Jenny Labow

Rabbi Charles P. Sherman 
Members Helping Members Fund

by Anonymous

In Honor of the 60  Wedding Anniversary
of Rabbi Charles & Nancy Sherman

th

by Mark & Brenda Blumenthal
by Anne Cummins & Jenny Labow

Security Fund
Matt Shapiro Billy Herman - In Honor of

complete recovery
Billy Herman - In Honor of complete

recovery
by Stan & Ann Shapiro

In Loving Memory of Donald Peckner,
Samuel Breitman, Natalie Pechner, 

Irvin Pechner
In Loving Memory of Joan Kutner
by Lee Kutner, Janet Simmons, & 

Ian Simmons

Zola Brand Garden Fund
In Loving Memory of Liv Labow

by Anne Cummins & Jenny Labow

NextDor Fund
by Edgar Benarrous Estate

In Honor of Brina Reinstein
by Terry, Andy, & Lisa Marcum

by Christie Kennedy

Thank you for Mi Shebeirach Prayers
In Honor of Jenny Labow

In Honor of Rabbi Weinstein
In Honor of Rabbi Jasper

In Honor of Cantor Weinstein
In Honor of Melani Crosley

Goodbye Rabbi Michael Weinstein &
Cantor Laurie Weinstein

Goodbye Melani
by Curtis & Regina Scissons

In Loving Memory of Patrice Frank Snitz
by John Sieler

In Honor of Donna Gantner, 
the 2025 Queen Esther

by Paula & Malcolm Milsten
by Brina Reinstein

Queen Esther Gift
by TI Sisterhood

In loving Memory of Aaron Maissell
by Brina Reinstein

Queen Esther Fund
In Loving Memory of Olga Siegel

by Eric Scholl

In Honor of TI Sisterhood
by Curtis & Regina Scissons

contributions & memorial gifts to Temple Israel

S I M C H A  +  S O R R O W
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A L L  I N  T H E  F A M I L Y

TODAH RABAHMAZEL TOV!

Mazel tov to Tina Haney on completing her course of
study to conversion. We congratulate her on this step

in her Jewish journey.

Mazel tov to Rachael Messer on completing her
course of study to conversion. We congratulate her

on this step in her Jewish journey.

 Mazel tov to  Ryan and Courtney Coretz on the
birth of their son, Jonah. 

Mazel Tov to David Gantner for receiving
Brotherhood's Isaiah Award and Donna Gantner,

who received Sisterhood's Queen Esther Award this
year. We are grateful for all that they contribute to

our community.

p3p3
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Thank you to Kira Corngold, our
Temple Librarian, for diligently
working for months to organize
and downsize our library
collection as we prepare to
move. This has been a huge job,
and we appreciate her efforts!

Thank you to Tony Winefield,
who has graciously volunteered
to be Temple Israel's
photographer.

B A T  M I T Z V A H  T I M E !

Madison Lyndsey Katz will be called to the Torah
as a Bat Mitzvah on May 24, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. at
Temple Israel.

Maddy is the daughter of Ally and Aron Katz and
loving big sister to Lilah (10) and Ella (7). She is the
grandaughter of Cindy and Ira Levy and Vivian and 
Joe Katz. Maddy is a seventh-grade student at Jenks Middle School, where she is a
member of the National Junior Honor Society and student council, participates in WEB
leadership, and performs in choir and school musicals. Maddy is a Cadette in Girl
Scouts, plays soccer, and is an avid reader. She cherishes spending time with family
and friends and enjoys competing with them daily for the highest score on Wordle and
the Mini Crossword. Her favorite place in the world is Greene Family Camp!

Maddy loves party planning and celebrating birthdays! For her mitzvah project, she is
assembling birthday bags to donate to Emergency Infant Services to help less
fortunate families celebrate their kids’ birthdays. The bags contain what she feels are
essential items needed to make kids feel special on their birthday. They include items
such as colorful or themed decorations, balloons, cake mix, frosting, a disposable cake
pan, candles, a blank card, age appropriate books, and a small gift or a gift card. 
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SUN MON TUES WED THUR FRI SHABBAT

1 2

ARZA Shabbat
6:00 PM

3

Rabbi Jasper’s 
Farewell Picnic
12:00 PM

4
Shorashim
9:00 AM
TJ’s @ Main
Event Jenks
12 - 2:00 PM

5 6

Executive
Committee
Meeting
5:30 PM

7

Midrasha at 
Roller Rink...
6:30 PM

8

Social Justice
Committee
Meeting
7:00 PM

9

Shabbat
Services with
Torah
7:30 PM

10

11 12

Brotherhood
After Hours
6:00 PM

13

Board of
Trustees
Meeting
5:30 PM

14 15 16
Lag BaOmer

Zamru
L’Shabbat 
6:00 PM

17

18
Sisterhood
Board Meeting
1:00 PM

Temple Israel
Annual
Fundraiser
3:00 - 5:00 PM

19 20

Brotherhood
Board meeting
5:30 PM

21 22 23
Anniversary
Shabbat 
6:00 PM

Zarrow Pointe
Shabbat
6:30 PM

24

Maddy Katz
Bat Mitzvah
10:30 AM

25 26
Temple Office
Closed

27 28 29 30

Shabbat
Services
6:00 PM

31

Anniversary Shabbat

Birthday Shabbat

p3p3
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J U N E  C A L E N D A R

M A Y  +  J U N E  2 0 2 5 / 5 7 8 5

SUN MON TUES WED THUR FRI SHABBAT

1
Sociable
Seniors at
Philbrook
10:30 AM

Tikkun Leil
Shavuot
6:30 PM

2
Temple Office
Closed

3

Executive
Committee
Meeting
5:30 PM

4 5 6

Shabbat
Services with
Torah
6:00 PM

7

Brotherhood
Night at Drillers
Baseball
7:00 PM

8

Temple Israel
Annual Meeting
10:00 AM

9 10

Board of
Trustees
Meeting
5:30 PM

11 12 13

Zamru
L’Shabbat
Services 
6:00 PM

14

15 16 17

Brotherhood
Board Meeting
5:30 PM

18 19 20

Shabbat
Services with
Torah
6:00 PM

21

22

Temple Israel
Garage Sale
10:00 AM-
         2:00  PM

23 24 25 26 27

Rabbi
Weinstein’s
Farewell
Service & Oneg
6:00 PM

28

29 30

Anniversary Shabbat

Birthday Shabbat

p3p3
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For your convenience, the bulleTIn is also available on our website at
www.templetulsa.com/bulletin. If you would prefer to view the Temple Israel newsletter online
instead of receiving a printed copy, please let Jenny know at jenny@templetulsa.com. 

Watch for more news and updates about our programs in our
bi-weekly e-mail correspondence, the iTInerary. Refer to it for
planning your time with us!

http://www.templetulsa.com/bulletin


Rabbi Michael Weinstein, Senior Rabbi
rabbi@templetulsa.com

Cantor Laurie Weinstein, Cantor, 
Communications & Design Coordinator
cantor@templetulsa.com

Rabbi Tzvia Jasper, Rabbi, Director of Engagement,
Education & Outreach
rabbitzvia@templetulsa.com

Rabbi Charles P. Sherman, Rabbi Emeritus 
(918) 749.4523 Charles18@att.net  

Lesley Bumgarner, Director of Congregational Life 
lesley@templetulsa.com

Kelsey Holder, Assistant Director of Education
kelsey@templetulsa.com

Jenny Labow, Office Manager, Clergy Assistant,
Cantorial Soloist 
jenny@templetulsa.com

Jory Budd, Staff Accountant Human Resources
jory@templetulsa.com

Paul Sweet, Accompanist
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